The August 2014

Alberta Aids to Daily Living (AADL)

Bulletin #14

Update Regarding Changes to Catalogue Numbers for

two- or four-wheeled Walkers

Catalogue Number C061 will no longer be accepted on authorization forms for two- or four-
wheeled walkers.

Authorizers and Vendors are advised that, effective July 1, 2014, AADL has changed the catalogue
numbers on the AADL Approved Product List for walkers as follows:

& The catalogue number for a four-wheel walker is now C225 and the benchmark price has increased
to $430.00.

¢ The catalogue number for a two-wheel walker is now C220 and the benchmark price is $215.00.
AADL appreciates the co-operation of both Authorizers and Vendors in implementing this change.
AADL has committed to help in this transition by correcting authorization forms and informing authorizers

of the change until September 12, 2014. After this date, authorization forms will be sent back to the
Authorizer for correction.

For further information, please contact Mr. Kyle Duplessis, Acting AADL Manager, Mobility and Large
Equipment at kyle.duplessis@gov.ab.ca or at 780-422-8487.




